
 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING COMMUNITY MEETING 
Join Public Works Engineering staff for a Community Informational Meeting regarding the  

VERDUGO BOULEVARD REHABILITATION PROJECT 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2019 @ 6:30 P.M. 

SPARR HEIGHTS COMMUNITY CENTER, 1613 GLENCOE WAY, GLENDALE, CA 91208 

You are invited to learn about the project, which involves:  

• Surface grinding and replacement of asphalt concrete pavement; 

• Selective construction/reconstruction of concrete curb and gutters, cross gutters, driveway and alley aprons, and sidewalks; 

• Construction of new curb ramps meeting ADA requirements; 

• Modification of traffic signal system at Verdugo Blvd. and Valihi Way intersection; 

• Modification of traffic signal system at Verdugo Blvd. and Glendale Freeway 2 off-ramp intersection; 

• Installation of new striping and other pavement markings; and 

• Planting of new trees. 

Construction is tentatively scheduled from July to October 2019 barring unforeseen circumstances. Project  

information and updates will be posted at www.GlendalePWprojects.com . If you have any questions regarding 

the project, please contact the Engineering Division at 818.548.3945, send us an email at 

PWProjects@Glendaleca.gov or contact the Project Manager Armond Simonian at ASimonian@Glendaleca.gov 

Thank you for your patience as we work to improve Glendale’s public infrastructure. 

Roubik Golanian, P.E., Assistant City Manager/Director of Public Works 

mailto:ASimonian@Glendaleca.gov
mailto:PWProjects@Glendaleca.gov
www.GlendalePWprojects.com


 
 

 

 

City Of Glendale 
Public Works Department 
Engineering Division 
633 E. Broadway, Room 205 
Glendale, CA 91206-4388 

UPCOMING 
COMMUNITY MEETING: 

Thursday, February 28, 2019   
6:30 p.m. 

Another improvement project  
brought to you by the City of Glendale 

@MyGlendalePW #MyGlendalePW 


